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Members of the Carlton Colville, Kessingland, Southwold and villages Community 

Partnership are invited to a meeting to be held via Zoom, 
on Wednesday, 16 February 2022 at 6.00pm 

  
This meeting will be broadcast to the public via the East Suffolk YouTube Channel 

at https://youtu.be/MzL3L63KCMU 
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Welcome and Apologies for Absence  

 
 

https://youtu.be/MzL3L63KCMU
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Action Notes  
To confirm the action notes of the last meeting held on 17 November 2021 
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Community Partnership Board Update  
To receive the update from the last Community Partnership Board meeting 
held on 6 December 2021.  

 
4 - 5 
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CP Priorities Workshop Feedback  
To receive feedback from the CP Priorities Workshop held on the 20 January.  

 
6 - 7 
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Small Grants Panel Update  
To receive an update from the Communities Officer on the Small Grants 
Scheme. 
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Consideration of the Community Partnership's Projects  
To consider the Community Partnership's Projects 
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Date of Next Meeting  
To confirm the date of the next meeting as Wednesday 27 April 2022 at 6pm.  

 
 

 
 

Filming, Videoing, Photography and Audio Recording at Partnership Meetings 

The Council and members of the partnership may record / film / photograph or broadcast 
this meeting. 

 

The Council cannot guarantee public seating areas will not be filmed or recorded. By entering 
the Conference Room and sitting in the public seating area, those present will be deemed to 
have consented to the possible use of filmed images and sound recordings.  If you do not 
wish to be recorded, please speak to a member of the Democratic Services team at the 
earliest opportunity. 

If you require this document in large print, audio or Braille or in a different language, please 
contact the Democratic Services Team on 01502 523521 or email: 
democraticservices@eastsuffolk.gov.uk 

mailto:democraticservices@eastsuffolk.gov.uk


 

 
The national Charter and Charter Plus Awards for Elected Member Development 

East Suffolk Council is committed to achieving excellence in elected member development  
www.local.gov.uk/Community-Leadership 

 
 

http://www.local.gov.uk/Community-Leadership

